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2021/00101-4
To: IDI Independent SAls team
Dear colleagues,

The International Division of OAG Norway would like to report an infringement to the independence of
the Office of the Auditor General of Myanmar that we believe would merit the launch of the SIRAM-
mechanism.

Following the military coup in Myanmar on February 1st 2021, it has been announced that a new
Union Auditor-General has been appointed by the State Administration Council (appointment notice
enclosed). This is done in accordance with the provisions of State Emergency in the Constitution of
Myanmar and not by the normal procedures.

We request that you look into this matter and would like to be kept informed of the development of
your investigations and the measures that you will take.

With kind regards,

@ivind Berg Larsen, MBA, BSc (hons)
Head of the International Division
Office of the Auditor General of Norway
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